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Ref. 190/16/IGSD 30 September 2016

Thailand's Domestic Preparation for Post-2020 Contributions (INDCs)

Dear Mr. Saiyasitpanich,

Reference is made to the consultation between our offices on the need to request
for another re no-cost extension of the “Thailand’s Domestic Preparation for Post-2020
Contributions (INDCs)” project to be operationally closed on 31 October 2016, so as to allow
time for having the final consultation workshop on the draft INDC roadmap.

| am pleased to inform you that the request for the no-cost extension is confirmed
by UNDP - Global Environmental Finance / Bureau for Policy and Programme Support,
noting that it will be essential that all ongoing activities be carried out and completed by
the said period.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank ONEP for the close collaboration in the
implementation of this project. | look forward to further strengthening our partnership in
the extended phase and beyond.

Yours sincerely,

Sutharin Koonphol
Team Leader
Inclusive Green Growth and Sustainable Development Unit

Mr. Phirun Saiyasitpanich

Director of Climate Change Management Coordination Division
Office of Natural Resources and Environmental Policy and Planning
60/1 Soi Pibunwattana 7, Rama VI Road

Samsennai, Phayathai, Bangkok 10400

Encl. 1. Letter No. 1006.2/906 date 25 January 2016 from ONEP
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No. 1006.2/ 9 0 O Office of Natural Resources and

Ervironmentat Policy and Planning

6G/1 Soi Phibun Wattana 7, Rama VI Rdl.,
Phayathai, Bangkok 10400 Thailand

Tel. (+662) 265 6650

Fax. (+662) 265 6692

2 5 January B.E. 2589 (2016)
Dear Mr. Luc Stevens,

Subject: Thailand’s Domestic Preparation for Post-2020 Contributions (INDCs):

Project Extension Confirmation

Reference is mage to your letter cated 26 Secernber 2015, regarcling the no-cost
¥ s

extension of the “Thailand’s Domestic Preparation for Post-2020 Contributions (INDCs)” project.

I am pleased to confim the extension of the “Thailand’s Domestic Freparation
for Post-2020 Contributions (INDCs)” project. However, the meeting petween ONEP and UNDP on
12 January 2016 agreed that the project will extend for 6 months (31 December 2015 - 30 June
Z016). The aclivities to be carried out during the extension period will include:

(1) Organize a consultation workshop on the INDCs foliow-ups to sll relevant

stakeholders (LJSD 2,000)
{2) Develop an initial draft of the INDC’s road map {USD 7,000

(3) Hire a techirical coordinater to facilitale the process (LSO 6,000

I greatly appreciate your continued support and a strong partnership and look

forward to cur successfut collaboration in the next phase.

Yours sincerety,

(Dr. Raweewan Bhuride))

Secretary-General

Mo Lue evens

LMD Resident Bepeesentative
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